
Interested in joining WGSB6?

Please register your interest in joining WGSB6 by scanning the QR 
code & completing the Form:

Please join us at our A Level Options Evening on Thursday 6th November 2025.

If you have not yet registered your interest in joining WGSB6 in September 2026, please do so 
via the QR code above. Please note this does not constitute a formal application.

If you would like to arrange a bespoke tour of our school and gain an insight into life in WGSB6, 
please contact WGSB6Admissions@wirralgrammarboys.com

External applicants are encouraged to complete and send in an application form as soon as 
possible so they can be considered for conditional offers.

Application forms can be found in the WGSB6 section of our website. Please note, current Y11 
students at WGSB do not need to complete an application form.

We look forward to you joining our WGSB6 community!

Best wishes,

The Sixth Form Team


